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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Easter Reflection  

 

Class Attendance 2024/25 
Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

95.8% 93.5% 96.2% 91.7% 94.3% 90.9% 93.2% 

We have reached the end of Term 4.   

We are very proud of Year 4 who shared their beautiful Easter Reflection on 

Thursday. 

On behalf of the staff I would like to wish you all a happy Easter and restful break. 

As you know, the first day of term is an INSET day so the children will return on 

Wednesday 23 April. 

 

 Class of the Week Year 4 

Year 4 have had a fantastic week! They performed 'Resurrection Rock' 
brilliantly, reflecting on the Easter Story.  We are so proud of them all! 
 
We went to Church and met Father Peter who taught us 
about the 14 Stations of the Cross. The children asked 
thoughtful questions and listened so well.  
 
We visited the school chapel to reflect on our term and 
think about the things we are grateful for. We also 
discussed how we could show gratitude and thanks to 
our families during the Easter break. 
 
In our Science topic on electricity, we created circuits and made 
predictions.     

 
Here are some quotes from the children from our week: 
 
"I really liked going to the church and learning about how Jesus sacrificed 

himself for our sins" - Joel 

"I liked going to the Chapel and thinking about how I will spend the Easter 

holidays with my family" - Ivy 

"I really enjoyed using the equipment, I felt like a real scientist!" - Afraa  

"I was nervous to start with in the play, but as the play went on I really 

enjoyed it" - Amazinggrace 

Summer Uniform  
When we return in Term 5 (Wednesday 23rd April), the 
children may wear their ‘summer’ uniform of yellow    
summer school dresses, yellow polo shirt and grey     
trousers, shorts or skirt.  

With our changeable weather, the winter uniform can 
also be worn during Term 5.  

In Term 6 we ask that all children wear the ‘summer’      
uniform. Thank you  

 

 



Birthdays  
Mahya age 6 

Ava age 6 

Nevaeh age 10 

Romee age 8 

Toki age 10 

Franky age 11 

Jessica  age 10 

Amelia-Rose age 9 

George age 6 

Josiah age 5 

Rachael  age 6 

Emilia age 7 

Omolara age 7 

Alani  age 10 

Dates for your diary 

7 April to 21 April Easter Holidays 

22 April INSET Day children not in school  

23 April Children back to school  

5 May Bank Holiday—children not in school 

9 May Year 5 Class assembly 2.45pm  

Week beginning 12 May Year 6 SATS week  

23 May Last Day of Term 5 St Augustine of Canterbury Feast Day in 
school 

Week beginning 26 May—Half term week 

2 June INSET day children not in school 

3 June Children back to school Term 6 

7 June First Holy Communion in the Church  

25 June Enterprise afternoon Years R, 2 and 6  

27 June Sports Day (Infants AM and Juniors PM)  

4 July Year 4 Class Assembly  

16 - 18 July Year 6 Residential Trip  

Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year 1   Ferris 

Year 2  Hayden 

Year 3   Cherry 

Year 4   Samson 

Year 5   Mia 

Year 6   Adelin 

Book of Excellence 

The children have received their end of term certificate in assembly. 
 

Year R Karma and Zachary 

Year 1 Willow and Noah 

Year 2 Isaac and Sienna V 

Year 3   Ryan and Eliana 

Year 4 Eugene and Amelia-Rose  

Year 5 Tsitsi and Gabriel  

Year 6 Priscilla and Joel 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

 

Year R    Kiari 

Year 1    Joel 

Year 2  Harnoor 

Year 3    Isaac 

Year 4    Afraa 

Year 5    Emmery 

Year 6  Charlie 

WOW (Walk Once a Week) 

 

Year 3 

    St. Andrew  

8267 

  St. David 

10620 

St. George 

10883 

St. Patrick 

9875 

House Points 

Lenten Appeal 
 

Please return the Catholic Children’s Society Lenten appeal money 

boxes after the Easter holidays. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Attendance Raffle 
 

The following children won the Term 3 and 4 attendance raffle, 

receiving a token to select a book from the reading vending machine: 
 

  Year R  Charis 

Year 1  Noah    

Year 2   Faith  

Year 3   Isaac   

Year 4     Mark 

Year 5    Mia  

Year 6    Faith  

School Values Award 

This term’s value is Gratitude. Children who received the Gratitude 
certificate this week are: 

Year R    Charis 

Year 1    Liam 

Year 2    Sienna H. 

Year 3    Alexander 

Year 4    Joel 

Year 5    Jessica 

Year 6    William 
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